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Matt Isendberg [January, 2024/ Head Of School Letters

January 4, 2024
Dear CCS Parents, Guardians, and Families,

Happy New Year!

I hope and pray that each of you had a wonderful and restful Christmas break. While I know it’s always a challenge to shake
off the “amnesia” of the 2 week break and return to school, it was great to see and reconnect with our students and school
family over the last 2 days. And from observation, our students seemed excited to get back to their friends and their studies.
Ok, maybe the former a bit more than the latter... .

With that said, here are a few things I'd like to put on your radar this month as we make the turn toward a successful second
semester!

THANK YOU!

I want to thank everyone who participated in, spread the word on, or otherwise supported our Georgia GOAL efforts last
semester. Applications were submitted into the portal yesterday and, once approved by the state, participants will be
getting instructions as to how to submit their contributions. I am grateful to say that we are poised to have our best year ever
with this program, thanks to our community’s commitment to the mission of CCS.

Spring Sports are on the Horizon

Even as we are coming to the end of our winter sports season, the sign up process is going out this week about spring sports.
If your child is a spring sport athlete, please encourage him or her to sign up for our spring opportunities. Also, they should
be attentive to announcements and interest meetings for the upcoming seasons. Parents, once your child signs up, you will
also be getting communication about parent meetings prior to the season.

Thinking of the Year Ahead

As our veteran families know, we are about to go into re-enrollment season followed by open enrollment for new CCS
students. As we approach these windows we remain committed to providing you with clear information and smooth
processes for making decisions about next year. For our current Knights, know that we treasure each of you and prayerfully
desire every one of you (except our seniors!) to continue with us in the upcoming year!

Enrollment information, including tuition rates for SY 24-25, will be published on January 23. And, in closing, we ask that
you pray for our success in our open (new) enrollment window beginning with Open House on February 2, so that we can
continue to grow our CCS family and ever more fully reflect our mission of developing



And finally, as I often do in closing, I encourage you to consider Community Bible Church if you are looking for a church
home. If you are looking for an engaging activity to get a sense of this vibrant church community, I'd like to invite you to
join us for our annual “Throwback” concert on Saturday, January 27, at 7:00 PM. If you're a fan of great music and a fun,
Christian atmosphere for entertainment, this is a great night out!

Sincerely,

Dr. Matt Isenberg
Head of Schools
Community Christian School

matt.isenberg@communitychristianschool.net

&

SAIS
cognia

( :; \H 1 “J
SCHOOL SACSCASI




